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Notice

This is hereby to inform all concerned that on the occasion of “International Workers Day” the
High Commission will remain closed on the following day:

SL. Nos. Day & Date Occasion
01 Wednesday 01 May 2024 International Worker’s Day
2. The High Commission will continue to extend emergency services on the holiday.
The hotline numbers are: +2348167361027
+2348187797283
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(Md. Ahiduzzaman Liton)
Second Secretary & HOC

Distribution:

117 H.E the High Commissioner’s office;
2. All Officials, Bangladesh High Commission, Abuja, Nigeria
N Notice Board.

Phone : +234(0)9073859213; E-mail : mission.abuja@mofa.gov.bd; Website : www.bhcnigeria.org.ng



